
 

  

 

 
 

  

DATE: September 6, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

  

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Alder Creek Middle School Field Trip to Portola, CA, 

from September 22 to September 24, 2023 

 

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

   ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed Alder Creek Middle School Field Trip to Portola, CA, from September 22 

to September 24, 2023. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Alder Creek Middle School (ACMS) has joined with the Rotary Club in District 5190 to offer 

high-quality leadership training with a strong emphasis on ethics to a select group of 8th-grade 

students who have demonstrated leadership skills. The aim is to provide these students with the 

tools for the difficult choices that students face as they prepare for their high school experience.  

 

The students will be equipped to be more effective communicators, to know themselves well, 

and to make sound, ethical decisions in the coming years. Five students will participate in this 

field trip. 

 

The trip will occur from September 22- 24, 2023, at the Grizzly Creek Ranch in Portola, 

California. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  N/A 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Logan Mallonee, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

Attachment - TTUSD School Sponsored Field Trip Request Alder Creek Middle to Portola, CA, 

September 22 through 24, 2023 


